
©
 2

01
1 

 L
ife

Su
pp

or
t, 

In
c.

 -D
es

ig
n 

on
ly

. L
ife

Su
pp

or
t, 

In
c.

Twice the Blessings
It’s a familiar scene: an expectant woman comes into our clinic full of questions, especially 

questions about whether or not their pregnancy is viable. After counseling, our nurse sonographer 
takes a medical history, settles them on the table, slathers the ultrasound gel on, and sets to work 
finding a tiny heartbeat hidden within her womb. Many women are shocked to hear those first 
pulsing beats that indicate the racing of a tiny heart, but Ronelle was especially shocked when 
instead of one beating heart, there were two.

Ronelle had recently left an abusive relationship when she came to the clinic wondering if she 
could possibly be pregnant. The potential father indicated only that he would “support” her. Upon 
finding that her test was positive, she could only laugh, completely shocked that she was pregnant. 
Her counselor, Gail, was lovingly comforting as she went through the counseling process with 
Ronelle: “she supported me, explained my options, and was very encouraging.”

Upon finding out that she was pregnant, the father of the baby revealed that his intention in 
“supporting” her was only that he would pay for the cost of the abortion. He told her “‘just get rid of 
the kids, and we can be friends again.’, but I felt like we had caused this and the child shouldn’t have 
to pay for that.” said Ronelle. Her parents 
were equally unhappy, especially when they 
found out she was carrying twins. Having 
watched their daughter suffer in an abusive 
relationship, they were angry that she would 
consider carrying her children to term and 
parenting them on her own.

However, with the support of her 
counselor and the knowledge that these 
little babies were “meant to be” Ronelle 
successfully delivered twin girls on August 
12, 2010: Nayomi Andrea and Naylani Adeola. Her parents, though initially unsupportive, were 
filled with joy at the sight of the two precious babies. Ronelle brought the twins into the clinic just 
before our banquet to say thank you and many of those in attendance at the banquet may have seen 
their sweet faces in the centerpieces on the table.

“I had no other support at the time. He told me I was ruining his life, my parents didn’t  
want to help, but Ms. Gail was available to me when I needed it most.”

Ronelle is home full time with her now 18 month old twins and is in the process of using her 
Masters in Early Childhood Education to set up a daycare and community support center named 
after her girls in her home. She hopes to help other teenagers who might be similarly struggling to 
overcome their situations. She says of the twins, “They absolutely changed my life. They are the best 
thing that has ever happened to me.”

www.pregnancyclinicministry.org

Our Mission
The Pregnancy Clinic 

is a faith-based, medical 
non-profit, serving those 
facing pregnancy-related 
and sexual health issues 

by offering physical, 
emotional and spiritual 

support, and empowering 
them to make healthy and 

life-affirming decisions.
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Naylani (left) and Nayomi (right) at 17 monthsAnnapolis Pregnancy Clinic:  

We’re Open!
See page 3 for details!



Celebrating 30 Years of Hope and Healing
Lights shone from behind the pictures of the faces of babies who’s mothers lives  

had been impacted for Life and tears shone in many eyes as the stories were told of 
children saved, hearts healed from past abortion, and women’s lives forever changed  
by the hope of life that Christ offers through the Pregnancy Clinic ministry. On 
October 3rd, 2011, 740 people joined with the Pregnancy Clinic Ministry in celebrating 
30 years of hope and healing. Dr. Bruce Wilkinson moved many in the audience with 
his challenge to see life as God sees it and support the ministry in saving the lives of 
the unborn in the year to come. Visit our website at www.pregnancyclinicministry.org 
to see the beautiful client testimonies, our new commercial to reach more clients, the  
2010 Annual Report in pictures and Pam’s vision for our future.

The Board of Directors, Left to Right, (Back row) Derek McCoy, 
Dr. Wilkinson (guest speaker), Duane Dwyer, Pamela Thomas 
(Front Row) Joyce Roper, Pamela Palumbo, Dawn Winger

Dr. Wilkinson with our Nurse Manager Cathy Reilly 
and her husband, Senator Ed Reilly.

Tracey Tiernan of 91.5 Shine FM, shares her heart for 
the Pregnancy Clinic Ministry

Dr. Wilkinson with Steve and Debbie Peroutka



Upcoming Events!
May 5............ Spike for Life
May 13......... Mother’s Day to Father’s Day Baby Bottle Campaigns
June................. Summer Volunteer Training class
September.... Walk and Run for Life, Bowie
September.... Walk and Run for Life, Severna Park
September.... Fall Volunteer Training Class

For more information, check out our website:
www.pregnancyclinicministry.org

Pamela’s Post
Thirty years ago, we opened the doors to a visionary 

idea: a refuge for women seeking abortion to find hope, 
guidance, and the Love of Christ. Six years ago, we opened 
the doors of a revolutionary place: the redeemed grounds of 
an abortion clinic now used for women’s hope and healing 
from abortion. This year, we are opening the doors to an 
extraordinary opportunity: a haven of hope and safety 
directly across the street from the last abortion provider in 
Anne Arundel County: Planned Parenthood, Annapolis.

The Annapolis Pregnancy Clinic 
office, at 934 West Street, joins the 
Bowie/Crofton and Severna Park 

locations of the Pregnancy Clinic Ministry and will offer the same invaluable services including pregnancy 
testing, compassionate counseling, and 3D/4D Sonograms. We have the unique privilege of serving the women 
of Annapolis with totally free medical services; especially those who will be traveling to the West Street Planned 
Parenthood. Join us as a new light dawns on those who have been in the “shadow of death” as we seek to offer 
the light of Christ, hope, and healing to women.

2012 Vision & Goals
Where there is no vision, the people perish. Proverbs 29:18

Our vision is to save more babies lives, spare more women from 
abortion & share the Gospel with more lost and hurting souls…

1. Double the number of babies saved by reaching more pregnant at risk clients 
with a new cable TV and radio ad campaign and expanded social media in 
Anne Arundel and Prince Georges Counties.

2. Reach and save more babies through our Window to the Womb ultrasound 
program by replacement of our ultrasound probe & statewide nurse sonographer 
training for the Maryland Coalition of Medical Pregnancy Clinics.

3. Plan for the future reach of the ministry by establishing an Endowment  
Fund which will form the foundation for future financial support

4. Reach the women who would be going into Planned Parenthood for abortions 
by opening a 3rd office directly across from Planned Parenthood on West 
Street in Annapolis

Special thanks to the following  
organizations that donated time and/or  

materials to help make Annapolis possible:

Veteran Solutions, Inc

Gideon’s Wood Floor Service, Inc.  .  Kelley’s Tile

Arundel Christian Church  .  Band of Brother’s Men’s Ministry

Girlfriend’s Women’s Ministry  .  Gable Signs

University of Maryland, Terps for Life

Pictured here is one of the numerous exit surveys that we receive every 
day which help to show us that ultrasounds really do save lives!

...on those living in the land of the shadow of death, a light has dawned. Matthew 4:16
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4341 Northview Drive  •  Bowie, MD  20716 
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Your Change can Change Lives
Many churches run baby bottle campaigns from Mother’s Day to Father’s Day. To get more information on a speaker or a Baby Bottle 

Campaign, contact Angela Murray, Outreach and Volunteer Coordinator, at 410.431.5000 or Angela@pregnancyclinic.org.

Your change can change Lives
Launch a Baby Bottle Campaign

Here’s what your change provides:

$1.70	 1 Pregnancy Test

$15.00	 Formula for 1 week

$25.00	 10 Bibles for clients

$50.00	 Advertising for a day

$100.00	 Abstinence Presentations

$300.00	 Life Affirming Sonogram

23 Churches participated with our Sanctity of Life Bulletin Inserts, and 10 Churches began Baby Bottle Campaigns! 
Thank you for standing with us in your prayers, love offerings, and your service to our Lord!

In Loving Memory:
Bill Schuhl 
by Martha Schulh-Taylor
Ed Younger by Neil Younger
Elnora Orndorff (mother)  
by Diane Sullivan
Ernestine by Anonymous
Gemma Renee Boissonneault  
by Nancy Cole
Laura Webster  
by J.J. Mastrangelo
Margaret Anthor  
by Susan Richardson

Ruth by Harry Perry
Paul Palumbo by 

Jeff Brink
Timothy & Kristen Carmon
Muriel Ericksen
Diane Johnson
William Karlson
Edward & Evelyn Karlson
Peter & Dinah Kuhnert
Terence & Maria McCarthy
Thomas  Mulrenin
Angie Smalls
John & Linda Weyrich

In Honor:
All mothers, especially those in need  
and in poor countries by Anonymous
All Mothers by Hinton Crockett 
Angelina Munor by Christine Wojciechowski
Barbara Whelehan by Catherine Fox
Betty Christopher by Randy & Karen King
Catherine Welikovich  
by Walter & Catherine Hobart
Charlene Shephard by Erika Robuck
Dorothy Yashinsky  
by Donald & Lorraine Leonard
Eileen Romansky by Sharon Bagnell

Elizabeth Blair by Mary Cunningham
Elizabeth Sansom by Nancy Cole
Emily Everly by Randy & Karen King
Fran Xenakis by Angela Xenakis
Janet Vereneac by David Forsee
Janice Hammer & Laura Gardner  
by Ann Hammer
Joe Graves by Scott & Sharon Greenip
John & Carmen Zajac by Susan Daily
Joyce Roper by Dennis Riley
Kelly Meyering by Chad Meyering
Kye Forsee by David Forsee

Lelia Wolfe  
by Patrick & Sharon Corcoran
Margaret Hobson  
by Genevieve Liang
Marie Becker by Anonymous
Megan Forsee by David Forsee
Mom by Dora Meyer
Mrs. A. Schat-Statema  
by Yolanda Statema
Patricia Robuck by Erika Robuck
Rita Hobart  
by Walter & Catherine Hobart

Special Remembrance
Your gift In Honor of or In Memory of someone 
can become a gift of life. Simply send your gift 
with the information, and we will send an   
In Honor of… or  In Memory of… card to the 
person(s) you designate to inform of your gift.

In Memory & In Honor Gifts




